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jtrallo@epix.net
Saturday, August 07, 2010 8:03 AM
EP, RegCom merits
Re: 25 Pa. Code Ch. 78

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

AUG 1 7 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

For the protection of public health, safety and the environment, I urge the Environmental
Quality Board to approve new proposed well-construction regulations (25 Pa Code Ch. 78) that
require gas drilling operators to build stronger and safer wells, disclose the toxic
chemicals used in the gas extraction process, and require the Pennsylvania Department of
Environmental Protection to conduct more and better inspections of these wells.

Sincerely,

Dohn Trallo
47 Main Street
Sonestown, PA 17758
570-482-3503
jt rallo(3epix. net


